
Happy New Year, may your 2012 be filled with abundant blessings. 

 

INVITATION 

 

You are cordially invited to Year of the Dragon:  'Finding Connection'  exhibition.   

 

Opening Night: Wednesday 25th January 2012 

 

Time:       6-8pm 

 

Address: Chrissie Cotter Gallery  -  Pidcock St, Camperdown Sydney NSW 2050                   

 

These paintings are based on my recent 2011 trip back to the 'Venice of the East'; the Chinese 

cities of Shanghai, SuZhou, WuXi and HangZhou. They are recorded references to cultural 

connections that resonate with my journey and life 

as an Australian born Chinese returning to China.         

 

The exhibition opens until 29th January, please come by to visit the show. 

 

 
 

Warm regards, 

Louisa Chan www.louisachan.fr 

 


